
Date:  Wednesday, May 29, 2024 
  
To: Mutual of Omaha, Kelly Jorgensen 
 
From: Jessicca McKeown 
 
Re: Broker of Record Change 
 
Company Name: City of Deadwood,  
 

 
Please be informed that City of Deadwood has named Hub International Great Plains as our 
Broker of Record on all benefit plans effective immediately.   
 
This letter authorizes HUB International associates to obtain any information that they may 
require.  Please forward all policy and file information as it pertains to our account to:  

 
HUB International Great Plains  

11516 Miracle Hills Drive 
Omaha, NE 68154 

 
This relationship takes effect immediately, and rescinds and supersedes any previous broker-of-
record letters, authorization letters, documents, or forms we may have given to others and filed 
with you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessicca McKeown, Finance Officer 
City of Deadwood 
 
 
cc:  HUB International, Great Plains 
  


